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Member Update
re K-12 Education Announcement
July 7, 2020

Your Association continues to advocate for a responsible and safe school re-entry plan for September 2020,
one that provides a safe teaching and learning environment in compliance with Public Health directives and
guidance and which respects the collective rights of members.

Please be advised that the NLTA is in the process of obtaining a detailed legal opinion on Government’s K-12
Education Re-entry Plan as it pertains to our collective agreements. By way of update, please find attached:

* Video of President Ingram’s July 6 Media Conference
* Letter dated July 6 to Brian Warr, Minister of Education and Early Childhood Development
* Letter dated July 6 to Dr. Janice Fitzgerald, Chief Medical Officer of Health

Your Association will continue to provide updates as new information becomes available.


http://www.nlta.nl.ca/pressconf-k-12announcment/
https://files.constantcontact.com/30b1bab4501/1ee76533-f92c-445e-97f1-60e60b799ded.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/30b1bab4501/865d2c57-3d26-4647-bbff-aaa32b47524b.pdf

